
From: Karen Medler  
Sent: 25 October 2011 10:29 
To: Baxter, Amy 
Subject: RE: Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2011 (amended) 
Amy, 
  
That will be fine - thank you. 
  
Karen 
 
Mrs Karen Medler 
Clerk to Hainford Parish Council 
  
This email, and any files, transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of 
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error 
please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you should not copy it for 
any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. While every effort is made to ensure 
the accuracy of the information given in this email Hainford Parish Council does not accept 
any responsibility for any loss or damage sustained from acting on the information.  
 
 
  

 
Subject: RE: Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2011 (amended) 
Date: Tue, 25 Oct 2011 09:53:22 +0100 
 

Dear Karen 
  
Thank you for your email. You state that there is no comments on the detail but there are 
some concerns on the principle and it is our intention to log your response under Question 15 
of the response form: 
  

Question 15:  Do you have any other comments on the Preliminary Draft Charging 
Schedule(s) or the Community Infrastructure Levy? 
  
Please can you confirm that this proposed approach would be acceptable? 
  
Kind regards 
 
Amy 
  
Amy Baxter 
Greater Norwich Development Partnership Assistant 
  
 

 
From: Karen Medler  
Sent: 25 October 2011 09:41 
To: Community Infrastructure Levy 
Subject: Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2011 (amended) 

Dear Sirs, 
  
On behalf of Hainford Parish Council I am asked to inform you that the response form has not 
been 
completed on this occasion as the Council has no comments to make on the details of the 
Levy although 



they do have some concerns about the principle. 
  
Thank you 
Mrs Karen Medler 
Clerk to Hainford Parish Council 
 
 
 


